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Springwood Sixth Form Saturday School 

Dear Student 

Congratulations on your offer from Springwood Sixth Form. We hope that you are looking forward to 

joining our Sixth Form as much as we are looking forward to welcoming you. While you are busy 

preparing for your GCSE exams, I am writing to make you aware of an event in the next half term 

that will assist in your transition from high school to post-16 education. 

The key reason to undertake sixth form study is to gain higher qualifications in subjects that you 

enjoy and that will impact your future decisions. Naturally, there will be a step up between GCSE and 

A-level study. With this in mind, we are offering prospective students the opportunity to attend a 

Saturday School Programme, which will allow you to get a flavour of your chosen subjects; meet 

staff; and begin to foster some of the important skills required for the successful completion of 

 A-levels. 

 

The sessions will take place on Saturday, 17th March and Saturday 24th March. Registration is at 

9.00am in the Sixth Form Social Area: you will be given a Saturday School pack and welcomed with a 

light breakfast. The sessions will end at 12.45pm. You will have choice of sessions to attend; you may 

attend as many as you wish in the time available. 

Please find attached the Saturday School timetable; if you are interested in attending some sessions, 

please complete the application form and either post it to the attention of Mrs Franklin or preferably 

email it to sixthformoffice@springwoodhighschool.co.uk 

May I take this opportunity to wish you the best of luck in your forthcoming exams. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr George Pettitt 

Director of Sixth Form 
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